

PREP VISIT CALMSLEY HILL CITY FARM

This week, our Prep students enjoyed a fun and educational excursion to Calmsley Hill City Farm. The visit was part of their current learning unit on "Living Things," giving students the chance to experience farm life firsthand.



A highlight for many was the opportunity to milk a cow. Students also spent time meeting a variety of animals and learning about how they are cared for, including their basic needs and the roles they play on a farm.



It was a wonderful day of discovery and hands-on learning, helping to bring classroom concepts to life in an engaging and interactive way.

Mrs Erin Johnson

Prep Team Leader